
From: Jim Ritter
To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: Re: Wetland Delineation Report for Parcels 10847, 664234 @ 350 Bar 14 Road
Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 2:00:02 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Chase,

In response to the SEPA, as for grading, we will only be removing the top layer (4”) of sod the
entire distance of the road.

I just had the wetlands report sent you 10 minutes ago.   This report should ease DFW
concerns.   As for the cultural evaluation report, we would certainly be willing to inform the
tribe if any cultural artifact are discovered in the area. Please let me know if you have any
other questions, or need any additional information.  

Jim Ritter

On Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 1:46 PM Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Received.

 

Thank you!

Chace Pedersen

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services

411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7637

chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
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The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately
and delete the material from all devices.

 

From: Geoffrey Gray <gg@gg-env.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 1:45 PM
To: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Jim Ritter <jamessritter@gmail.com>
Subject: Wetland Delineation Report for Parcels 10847, 664234 @ 350 Bar 14 Road
Importance: High

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not
click links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize
the sender and have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Chace.

 

At the request of Mr. Ritter (copied), please find the attached wetland delineation report for
your review.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at any time.  Cheers,
GG

 

Geoffrey Gray, MA, PWS

GG Environmental, LLC

Eastern Washington Region – Wetlands.
Fish. Wildlife.
Phone

Email

Web

509.426.5645

gg@gg-env.com

www.gg-env.com

Postal
151 Poulin Rd.  Selah, WA
98942

Serving Eastern Washington Since 2015
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